
Sprayberry High School Homecoming 

Classic Glass has supported the Sprayberry High School homecoming parade for a number of years and 

we have again been asked to help.  The Homecoming parade will be Friday October 4.   

What we need:   We usually need 20 cars for the parade.  Convertibles are preferred but coupes 

are acceptable as well.  Mine is a coupe and I participate every year.  We meet in the parking lot for the 

school by 4:00 but no earlier than 3:45.  These times may change if the school needs them to but they 

have not in several years.  They usually ask us to be lined by 4:30 with our passengers. 

Where:   We will pick up our riders at the school then go around the corner to line up for 

the parade.  The parade usually starts about 5:00ish and goes the mile or so back to the school where 

we unload the passengers there. 

Sprayberry is located at 2525 Sandy Plains rd.  Marietta.  This is the corner of Piedmont and Sandy Plains 

rd.  

THIS YEAR  At this moment I am not sure where we will pick up our riders.  They are doing major 

construction at the school and the parking lots are very strange.  I am guessing that since the back lot 

pavilion is still available we will pick up our riders there but that is only a guess.  Pickup location is 

merely a detail that will resolve itself before that date. 

If you have any questions please contact Don Hamrick.   

dshamrick@comcast.net 

404.786.9947   

Last minute information 

I want to thank everyone for supporting Sprayberry.  Some additional information for you guys.  

The front parking lot on Sandy Plains is CLOSED.  DO NOT ENTER THERE.  

Enter please, from Piedmont at the traffic light.  Stay "right" and go around the road to the "New" Gym. 

That is where we are supposed to pick up our passengers.  Try to be there about 5:00.   

If anyone wants to, we can do dinner after at Laredo's Mexican for dinner if anyone is interested.  

Thanks  

Don Hamrick  

404.786.9947 

 


